
Hi  
Thank you for your email and I want to take this opportunity to wish you the very best for the future 

 
 
On Tue, 23 Apr 2024 at 21:57, wrote: 

  

Dear  

  

I wish to notify you that I have this evening stepped down from my role as an MLA for personal 
reasons and as such have decided not to take up the opportunity to present to the Standards and 
privileges Committee regarding Case  202300001. 

  

In my capacity as a private citizen I am content to assist the committee with any further matters 
arising from this case as required.  

  

  

  

 




